
 
 

Dear Future Music Sponsor, 

Welcome to the start of the 2017 – 2018 Woodcrest music season! 

This musical year we are continuing to improve the musical experience and education for the 

students here at Woodcrest JHS. Towards this goal we are looking for support in purchasing 

additional musical instruments and equipment to expand our program to service additional 

students as our program grows. 

 

Sponsorship Levels: 

General - $0 - $49 
Thank you post card 

Bronze - $50 - $99 
Name in all concert programs 

Thank you Plaque 

Silver - $100 - $499 
Recognition in all concert programs 

Name in sponsor banner in MPR Thank you Plaque 

Gold - $500 - $999 
Recognition in all concert programs 

Name and Logo on website 

Name on sponsor banner in MPR  

Name on Music trailer 

Platinum - $1000 and above 
All the above plus Sponsor recognition at Major Competitions (SCPA) 

 Sponsor Recognition Plaque  

Recognition on website 

 

We are extremely grateful for your generosity and support. Your contribution not only helps 

our music program financially, but it gives an opportunity for young musicians to learn the 

philosophies of team word, leadership and the spirit of competition! 

Please make check payable To: Woodcrest Music Boosters 

Please staple your business card and check to this letter and mail it to the address above. All 

donations are Tax Deductible so we will send you a thank you letter with our Tax ID. Please 

denote who your favorite musician is so that they will get the credit for your sponsorship! 

 

Thank you for your support! 

Sincerely yours, 

Pam Bell – Music Director.   MY Favorite Musician is: ______________ 


